
May 30, 2025 

Thank you for a wonderful 2024-2025 school year! Wishing you a relaxing and enjoyable 
summer break!    

Kindergarten Registration 
If you have a student entering 
Kindergarten for the 2023-2024 
school year, please enroll them 
online (here). Please bring all 
supporting documents to the 
Administration building (8542 
Byron Center Avenue SW). 
There will be a summer 
Kindergarten screening, more 
information to come through 
email after your child is fully 
registered. 

School Supply Lists 
We have our grade level school 
supply lists on one 2-sided 
document for you. You will 
receive a hard copy in the mail 
with your student’s final report 
card.   
25-26 Classroom Supply List 

Marshall Calendar 
May 31 - Summer Break Begins! 
Enjoy!! 

https://www.bcpsk12.net/district/enrollment/
https://acrobat.adobe.com/id/urn:aaid:sc:US:5bd215bd-a441-4416-aa56-1f5c03ec2cad

